
Mr. Dannenberg discusses his role on the Steering Committee of the Intellectual Property Rights Committee for the IDGA,
current trends in the video gaming industry and how he developed his practice area in the video gaming industry, in the
February IDGA Newsletter.

Please click here to read the article.
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